Response to Comments

Comment Set 10
Letter from Wolf and Eileen Braumann dated March 22, 2004

March 22, 2004

Michael Rosauer

California Public Utility Commission
C/O Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agura Hills, Ca 91301

Mr. Rosauer,

Our family is totally opposed to the proposed Southern California 10-1
Edison Viejo Systems Project! The new and existing lines need to be
buried!

We are writing to you as a concerned homeowner in the city of Mission
Viejo. Our home backs to SCE’s power lines. We are directly impacted by
these lines and do not want anymore added! In fact, we would like the
present ones buried!

Southern California Edison has added additional lines over the years without
notifying the public. It’s only now that they need to add larger poles, to
support even more lines that the public is even being made aware of their
plans. Southern California Edison has not made a good faith effort to work
with the city on this project at all. We support the residents of Mission
Viejo, the city counsel, and the NOPE Team TO HAVE THESE LINES
BURRIED!

10-2

These lines are a visual blight and they want to add more? There will be a
wall of lines directly behind my house... it is time to bury the lines!

A concerned Mission Viejo Family,

Wolf and Eileen Braumann #x
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Viejo System Project D-93 May 2004



Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 10
Letter from Wolf and Eileen Braumann dated March 22, 2004

10-1  Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF and
General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding.

10-2  Thank your for comments.

Viejo System Project D-94 May 2004
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